
Summary Minutes of Canton Liberal Club Committee Meeting Thursday 28th October 2021 

 

Meeting Started: 19:05 Length: 1 hour 04 minutes. 

 

 

The Chairman opened the meeting and the Secretary read the minutes of the last meeting. These 

were agreed. 

 

The Secretary read the ‘Treasurer’s report and Accounts to be paid’ were read out and accepted. It 

was noted that artists should be paid by BACS rather than cash. 

 

There was no correspondence, but events were confirmed via a printed copy of the electronic 

calendar.  The calendar included Show nights, High Tea, and the Autumn Internationals. 

 

The Chairman covered duties and a discussion about the upcoming weekend of 6th November 2021 

took place. 

 

Appreciation was shared to the supporting members who have assisted the committee, Bobby, Ian, 

and Tina. 

 

It was suggested in the future to publish the names of volunteers as ‘Club Champions’ each week 

alongside details of donations made by members, committee, or employees of the club. 

Plans were discussed for the Wales International Rugby games, organising Saturday night and the 

overflow of any members, alongside Bingo attendance. 

 

The Secretary provided updated of the essential electrical work within its’ final snagging stages. 

The problem with Cardiff Council’s failure to provide rubbish collection was escalated. Hopefully  

to be resolved shortly. 

 

A discussion about the roof and options for repair was held. 

 

The Vice Chairwoman led discussions with ideas for Christmas Day (Saturday) & Boxing Day 

(Sunday), New Year’s Eve (Friday). Entertainment Committee to discuss further. 

 

It was suggested the Hall be kept to 150 persons maximum to improve comfort and safety. 

 

It was noted that the Jukeboxes in the main hall and Alexander room were not independent. GEM to 

be requested to attend and resolve. 

 

The Chairman closed the meeting. 

 


